
 
 
 
 
 

27th October 2023  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
A very busy half term has passed us by and what a jam-packed and exciting one it has been. The 
children have settled into their new year groups really well, and have already done a lot of great 
learning. I wish you and your family a lovely half term. For those of you who are doing anything special 
for Hallowe’en or Bonfire Night, have a great time and keep safe.  

 
Dinner Money Cost: Autumn Term 2 (KS2 Only) 
School meal daily - £89.25 
Thursday only meals - £17.85 
Reminder: dinner money must be paid by the first day back at school after half term.  
Failure to do so may result in us being unable to provide your child with a school meal.  
 
If parents wish to change to sandwiches or vice versa for the new half term, this should 
also be put in writing, by emailing: enquiry@feathstn.bham.sch.uk  Please do not assume 
we are aware of the change if you top up your child’s Parentpay account or by telling the class teacher; 
the office does need to be notified directly. 
 
Headteacher Award Assembly 
Infants: Monday 11th Dec 2023 
Junior: Tuesday 12th December 2023 
 
Parents who wish to nominate their child for a special award and also to walk down 
the ‘red carpet,’ please email enquiry@feathstn.bham.sch.uk 
If selected, an invite will be sent to you and a family member to attend.  
 

 
Showcases 
This week, Year 3 presented an excellent 
Egyptian showcase for their parents 
whilst Year 5 performed a ‘This is me’ 
style performance. Both year groups 
showed so many school Values, such as 
self-belief, and did a really great job! 
Thanks to the school staff for prepping 
these events and also to parents for 
supporting them. More showcases to 
come next half term.  
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House Points 
A huge well done to Unicorn, who are this half term’s house point winner! Those children who are in 
Phoenix, and whose behaviour is excellent, received a house treat today! Let’s see who wins next half 
term... 
 

Unicorn 2627 

Phoenix  2611 

Griffin  2542 

Pegasus  2233 

 
 
 
Attendance Shop 
The Attendance Shop was open today for 
those children who have at least 96% 
attendance since coming back in 
September. There was a huge range of 
prizes to choose from! Well done to 
those children who visited and thanks to 
the parents for supporting good 
attendance. A special well done to 4A, 
Miss. Lord’s class, who have the best 
attendance (99.0%) since September.  
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
 

Autumn Term   

26.10.23 Parents Evening 
Last day of half term (children break up) 

27.10.23 School closed to children (teacher day) 

15.11.23 Diwali Dinner for Children  

15.11.23 September 2024 intake -  Open Day 09.30am / 1.30pm  

16.11.23 September 2024 intake -  Open Day 09.30am / 1.30pm  

13.12.23 Christmas Dinner for Children (staff and children)  

20.12.23 Christmas Jumper Day  

19.12.23 EYFS Nativity: 09.30  
EYFS Nativity: 14:30 

22.12.23 Attendance Shop 

22.12.23 End of term 

 
 
Best wishes, 
 
From Mr. E. Gaibee 
Headteacher 


